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I speak as one born and raised in Oregon and a veteran who has worn the uniform of 

our nation for 34 years. Oregon has always taken care of it's veterans and prides 

itself on being a national leader in care for its citizens. It is now time for our state to 

"catch up" with the rest of the nation in the area of tax assessment of military retired 

pay. This is the right thing to do, for the sound reasons expressed by the bill's 

legislative proponents.  Please "do good" and pass this positive and uplifting bill. 


